
St. Anthony Park Community Council/District 12
P.O. Box 8124
Saint Paul, MN  55108

To: Dept. of Safety and Inspections
Attn: Dan Niziolek
375 Jackson Street Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55101

April 19, 2022

Dear Mr. Niziolek,

I am writing to express our support for a waiver of the 45-day notification for the public hearing
regarding the issuance of a seasonal outside service area license to the Urban Growler Brewing
Company, located at 2325 Endicott Street.  The St. Anthony Park Community Council Executive
Committee approved the waiver via email on April 19, 2022.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Murray, Executive Director
kathryn@sapcc.org | 651-649-5992
www.sapcc.org

cc: Jill Pavlak, Urban Growler Brewing Company
Ward 4 Councilmember Mitra Jalali, City of St. Paul

http://www.sapcc.org

